
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to promoting environmental 

sustainability, we want to encourage you to participate in our environmental stewardship 

initiatives. 

Here are a few ways you can contribute to a greener community: 

• Reduce waste by recycling and composting. 

• Conserve energy by turning off lights and unplugging devices when not in use. 

• Utilize public transportation or carpool to reduce carbon emissions. 

• Engage in local clean-up days and community gardening projects. 

Your efforts, no matter how small, can make a significant impact on our environment. 

Thank you for being a responsible tenant and for your commitment to our community's 

sustainability. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


